

TO THE CITY COUNCIL

Dear City Councilors:

In Response to a 17F request filed by your Honorable Body on March 1, 2023, Docket 0507. Re: Relative to the BPS Sexual Assault and Sexual Misconduct.

Sincerely,

Michelle Wu Mayor of Boston



BPS Office of Equity

Rebecca Shuster, Assistant Superintendent of Equity

Bruce C. Bolling Municipal Building 2300 Washington Street Roxbury, Massachusetts 02119 617-635-9654 rshuster@bostonpublicschools.org

March 13, 2023

Boston City Council One City Hall Square, 5th floor Boston City Hall Boston, MA 02201

Re: 17

17F Response

Dear City Councilors,

Here please find the Boston Public Schools' response to <u>Docket 0507</u>, a 17F request filed by At-Large Boston City Councilor Erin Murphy on Wednesday, March 1, 2023.

The BPS case management system, LaborSoft, records the number of reports of possible EQT-3 violations each year. This data is not characterized by the nature of the allegation, so BPS is unable to provide the breakdown requested.

Sincerely,

Rebecca Shuster

Assistant Superintendent of Equity

Rebean & Shurt

Boston Public Schools

